				
  					 2nd grade dental exam
			  		  Due by May 1, 2020
			

February, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians of current 1st grade students,

 The State of Illinois requires all incoming 2nd grade students to have a dental exam completed and turned into the school.  This dental exam can be done any time after December 15, 2018 and must be turned into your child’s school office no later than May 1, 2020. 

[bookmark: _GoBack] Wesclin District will offer an in-school dental clinic during the 2019-20 school year.  This dental clinic is free of charge to all parents, will satisfy the dental exam requirement, and is open to all students in the Wesclin District.  Permission forms will be available at school registration in August, 2019.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email or call me at your child’s school.


Thank you,

Rita Wuebbels RN
Wesclin District Certified School Nurse



